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Subject: Re: Application Proposed Grimsby to Walpole Project

Dear Ms Terry,

I am emailing on behalf of Little Cawthorpe Parish Council following receipt of a letter from
you regarding the proposed installation by National Grid. We would like to advise that our
Parish Council opposes this application on the following grounds:

Visual Impact - Lincolnshire is an area of outstanding natural beauty and the sight of so
many over-powering pylons would greatly impact the natural beauty of this area, creating
an over-bearing and over-whelming eyesore;

Design-the design is unsightly and unnecessary, the whole project could be installed
underground, thus not impacting on the natural views and vistas;

Over-bearing-there will be a continuous trail of these pylons over a very great distance,
they will be visible for many miles across the Lincolnshire countryside, spoiling the views
for the residents and large number of visitors to this area;

Ecology-when as a nation we are trying to be more ecology-minded, it would surely be a
logical move to put the pylons undergrow, despite the additional cost involved, to retain
the green and natural areas of beauty we have.

Unfortunately, we could not reply earlier, due to not having held a meeting until this month,
but we do hope our points can be put forward and included in the many other Parish
Council and Town Council responses.

Kind regards,
Joyce Gay

Parish Clerk
Little Cawthorpe Parish Council
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